
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 1:26 PM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: Comments on Fiduciary Rule 

This is one terrible rule.  I know you’re taking comments on the 60 day extension.  Extended or 
not, this one terrible rule.  We provide Advisory Services on a Fiduciary basis currently, 
regardless of whether is qualified money or not, due to my CFP™ Code of Ethics, thus it won’t 
affect our business.  However, this new rule looks like a windfall for Securities Attorneys.  I 
predict this new rule will result in tens of thousands of additional frivolous law suits and 
arbitrations, further jamming up our court system, impeding our rights to a fair and speedy 
trial.  This rule should be eliminated. 
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